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04th September, 2020 
 

NOTICE 
Dear Boarders, 
  

   It has come to notice that many of the students are requesting about re-opening 

of the Hostel facility to appear in final year examinations; as well as other examinations 

like- NET etc.  

 

In this regard, after assessing the situation of COVID-19 pandemic in the 

Telangana State and Hyderabad/GHMC, the University has decided that Hostel 

facility will be remained closed till 30th September, 2020. 

 

Therefore, students are directed not to move from their respective native 

places, till University notifies/intimates about the re-opening of the regular Hostel 

facility.  

The University will take appropriate decision about re-opening of the 

Hostel facility only after direction/guidelines received from Ministry of Education, 

Government of India/ University Grants Commission and assessing the situation 

of COVID-19 pandemic in Telangana State or Hyderabad/GHMC. 

 

Further, the students of final year shall appear in examination through online 

from their respective homes. Note: No Hostel facility will be provided to any final year 

students to appear in the examination. 

  

Provost, Boys Hostels 
Copy to:  

1. Office of the Vice-Chancellor 
2. The Registrar 
3. Director, CIT (Request to upload the Notice on Website) 
4. Senior Warden (Mess/Administration), all Wardens & Hostel/Mess Caretakers of all 
the Boys Hostels 
5. Notice Board of the all the Boys Hostels 
6. Concerned file 

 


